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April 17, 2009
Dear Friends of Let’s Go Ministries:
[image: image1.jpg]Security.  Protection.  Covering.  Three things that we naturally seek whether it’s in our finances, relationships, employment or in our residences.  I recently had a humorous experience in Costa Rica that highlighted the need to seek God’s solution and not the world’s when facing adversity.  On the first two days on the Pacific coast, Jennifer and I underestimated the strength of the sun while overestimating the “strength” of our SPF 30 sunscreen.  As a result, I needed to get a hat that I could wear while surfing, so I left the beach and ran up to the surf shop where we had rented our surf boards.  I bought the only surfing hat they had.  It was expensive, gray, and dorky; but I needed to have the security of it covering and protecting my head.  About an hour later, after getting slammed by a wave, I had to grab my hat before it floated away.  When I looked at the hat in my hand, I noticed it had a pattern on it.  Looking more closely, I realized the hat was “adorned” with the silhouettes of women much like what you see on the mud flaps of 18 wheelers.  What an absolute embarrassment!!  It was bad enough that I had to wear this dorky hat, but what was even more embarrassing was the fact that this dorky plain gray surfing hat magically transforms itself into a porno hat when it gets wet.  Isaiah 30:1-3 specifically warns us of the dangers of looking to worldly solutions for our predicaments.  My prayer for you during these uncertain times is that you look confidently to the Lord for real security, real protection and real covering.  May He alone be your trust and deliverer in whatever situation you find yourself today!
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While on our trip to Costa Rica, we spent some time with our friend Steve Edwards.  Steve works with Nicaraguan youth and gang members in a San Jose barrio called La Carpio.  God called Steve to serve Him there while on a mission trip we participated in 4-5 years ago.  God also used the Perspectives course to clarify his calling to serve among the least and the lost in order to give them hope and a future.  We visited La Carpio with Steve the morning after arriving to see the current state of ministry and progress of community transformation.  You can’t spend time with Steve in his mission field and not be humbled by the purity, love, and devotion in which he serves these kids 
and their community.  We definitely feel blessed to be a small part of what God is doing in and through his life and ministry.  You can learn more about Steve’s ministry by going to www.lalodelacarpio.com. 
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This spring, Jen and I have been leading our 6th Perspectives on the World Christian Movement course.  The Houston North Perspectives class at Champion Forest Baptist Church is our largest so far with 25 students participating.  It has been a great class, with many faithful students, ranging in age from a high school student to a retiree.  It is such an amazing blessing for us to see so many students awaken to God’s heart for all peoples.  Many are in the process of taking additional steps of faith in their journey with Him to the nations.  We hope you take advantage of this wonderful course at some point in the future in your area!
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I mentioned in our previous newsletter that the Lord has been leading Let’s Go Ministries to invest where most ministries cannot, do not, or will not.  On a relative basis, there is a disproportionate amount of resources that are expended where the church already exists, while other places in our world continue in total darkness.  To this end, we are going on an exploratory trip to NW China in August to see first hand the work that is being done within an Unreached People Group (UPG).  This activity is in conjunction with my role as the leader of the Central Asia Regional Team at Houston’s First Baptist Church.  I have been commissioned to lead the Central Asia Regional Team in order to pilot a new initiative that drives HFBC’s Central Missions Strategy deeper into the church and the six targeted regions of the world.  We definitely covet your prayers and your support as we continue to move forward in this exciting endeavor! 
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Finally, a friendly reminder that Let’s Go Ministries now has a website… www.letsgoministries.org.  You can visit it at anytime to learn more about us and what the Lord is doing through our ministry.  We have updated it with recent photos from Costa Rica and also a wonderful song written by our friend John Hormann, called Adventurous One.  The song really captures the spirit in which LGM was formed and exists today.  We hope you enjoy listening to it!
Until All Peoples Worship Him,  
Roger A. Javens
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